
 
Dear Dennison Community. 
  
We have hosted two parent information meetings in the past month.  The opportunity to showcase 
Dennison reminds me of how grateful I am for this school, community, and a commitment to 
excellence and helping each other be the best we can be.  Our students have an amazing opportunity 
for success because they are a part of this school.  Your dedication to being a partner with us truly 
adds to the experience for our students. 
  
Tomorrow is Good Morning Grandparents and we will also be honoring our veterans.  You will 
receive a separate robo message with specific logistical directions.  With the weather conditions 
safety is first and foremost.  If you are driving a grandparent please wait patiently in the drop off 
lanes so they can be assisted by Watch Dog Dads when you pull up to the front.  Grandparents 
driving independently will go directly into the transportation parking lot.  Parents dropping off 
students only please use the Kiss-N-Go.  Thank you so much for attending to this. 
  
Many of you will be traveling and I wish you safe travels and I wish all of you a wonderful time with 
family and friends. 
  
I continue to thank all of you for your partnership and support, and am so grateful to be here at 
Dennison. 
  

 
  

Pam 

Pamela Yoder 
Principal 
Dennison Elementary 

303-982-4775 

  
“We rise by lifting each other” 
 
REMINDERS: 
 
Disney Day is tomorrow, November 22nd, wear your favorite Disney shirt or dress like a 

Disney character; no costumes. You may wear Mickey/Minnie ears at recess. Encourage your 

grandparents to wear their favorite Disney shirt too! 

Canned Food Drive - Now through November 22nd- We are continuing our partnership with CCU as we 
bring in cans for the Northern Arapaho Tribe. As a school, our goal is to bring in 8000 cans!  
 



DEC/PTA  

Good Morning w/Grandparents – Tomorrow, November 22nd, we welcome grandparents to join us for 

coffee and refreshments in the gym from 8:30 a.m. to 9:00 a.m., then visit the classrooms from 9:00 

a.m. to 9:30 a.m. 

ARTS & CRAFTS FAIR - Join us for an evening of holiday shopping with friends and family at the 7th 
Annual Dennison Arts & Crafts Fair on Tuesday, December 3rd from 4:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. in the 
Dennison gym, cafeteria, and lobby. This year's event coincides with Dennison's Book Fair. Start your 
holiday shopping early and support the Dennison community. Crafters will be selling amazing 
homemade arts and crafts, such as jewelry, coffee, baked goods, knitted blankets, art prints, mugs, fresh 
evergreen wreaths, and so much more including Mr. Adducci's glass ornaments! We'll have student 
music performances at 4:30, a face painting vendor, food trucks, and free crafts for kids. Proceeds from 
the craft fair will support Ms. Land's physical education program. We are looking forward to seeing you 
there! 
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